
 

 

 

Guidelines for Web Champions. 
 
 

We have a bright and colourful website and the Web Wows that 
are put on display need to be the same.  We want to show 
people the wonderful work that we produce at Warden House 
and all of the exciting things we learn. 
 
Work to look for: 

 Bright, colourful pictures. 

 Excellent pieces of writing. 

 Outstanding pieces of numeracy. 
 
This is an example of a great piece of artwork. 
 

  
Macie (Year 3) 
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When asking your teacher for Web Wows to go on the website 
please remind them not to: 

 Put any full names on the pieces of work as these cannot 
be used. 

 Please do not mark any of the work that is to be put on the 
website. 

 

When bringing Web Wows to the office, remember to come 
down quietly as Mrs Moon, Mrs Price and Mrs White are very 
busy and may be on the phone. 

 

Mrs White will take the work and take pictures of it to be put on 
the website.  She will then give you a sticker to give to the 
person whose work it is.  You may like to bring the person with 
you so they can get the sticker themselves. 

 

Good luck in your search for Web Wows. 


